
 
 

 

Friday 12th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Fox Class are taking part in valuable outdoor learning opportunities, using our wildlife area, for the rest of 

the school year. Mrs Diserens will lead small groups of children in many different outdoor learning 

experiences, for example planting seeds, growing vegetables and herbs, building dens and mini beast 

hunting. These sessions will happen on a rota basis during the afternoons.  

 

On the day your child has an outdoor learning session they may come to school in old clothes and shoes 

(that you don’t mind getting dirty). They need to wear / have with them 

• a long sleeved t-shirt 

• trousers, to reduce the risk of bites, stings & scratches 

• wellies or old trainers 

• waterproof jackets (and trousers if they have some) 

• a sunhat and sun cream should be supplied (when the weather warms up) . 
 

Group 1 Mon 15th March Tues 23rd March Wed 31st   March Fri 23rd April 

Group 2 Tues 16th March Wed 24th  March Thurs 1st April Mon 26th  April 

Group 3 Wed 17th March Thurs 25th March Mon 19th April Tues 27th  April 

Group 4 Thurs 18th March Fri 26th March Tues 20th April Wed 28th  April 

Group 5 Fri 19th March Mon 29th  March Wed 21st April Thurs 29th  April 

Group 6 Mon 22nd March Tues 30th March Thurs 22nd April Fri 30th April 

 
 

If you have any questions please contact me on 01722 327227 or jwatkins@stratford-sub-

castle.wilts.sch.uk  

 

Kind regards 

Justine Watkins  (Deputy headteacher and SENDco) 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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